
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/5/2017 3:01:50 PM
Subject: FW: scheduling our Lt. Gov.

Thoughts?
 
 
 

From: Det Bowers [mailto:Det.Bowers@wilsonkibler.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:43 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: scheduling our Lt. Gov.
 
Dear Mrs. Cogdill,
 
We would like to schedule our Lt. Gov. to meet with our brokers this summer. We meet on Tuesday mornings at 8:30. 
If you will give us a Tuesday date that will be convenient for him, we would certainly appreciate your assistance.
 
We have about 12-15 in attendance for 30-40 minutes. Generally, our presenters speak for 20 minutes and then 
receive questions from the brokers. Our office is within 6 minutes of the Capitol at the northern end of Main Street 
between Main and Assembly.
 
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to advise. Thank you for assisting us in this regard.
 
Respectfully,
 
Det Bowers
President

 
Newmark Grubb Wilson Kibler
1111 Laurel Street
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 

T 803.779.8600
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